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Sports Days:  Monday 04 July 

Year 1 and Year 2:  9.15am – 12.00pm 
As you are aware, we had to reschedule this event due to the “great British weather!”.  A condensed version will 
now take place on Monday.  However, we are still encouraging grown-ups to bring trainers just in case!  

Year R Sports Day:  1.30pm – 3.00pm  
Please do not arrive too early as the children in Years 1 and 2 will still be outside and we will not be able to invite 
parents onto the field until the children are back in their classrooms.  We are encouraging grown-ups to bring 
trainers just in case! 

All children should come to school dressed in their PE kit.  Please apply sun cream and ensure they have a hat if 
the weather forecast for the day looks good. 

Please remember, that the whole school is a smoke and alcohol-free site. 

Reminder:  Moving up Day 
On Wednesday 06 July children in Year R and Year 1 will be spending most of the day in their new classrooms, with 
their new class teachers.  At the end of the day they will be able to share with you all the exciting details and they 
will also bring home a letter, which will detail the name of their new class teacher and learning support assistant 
and inform you of the door through which they will be dismissed at the end of the day in September. 

Year 2 children will be spending most of the day at Purbrook Junior School. However, they should be dropped off 
and collected from our school as usual and we will take their lunch orders. 

Year 2 Leaver’s Production 
A letter was sent out earlier this week containing a link to a ticket request form.  If you have done already requested 
your tickets, please can you do so by Wednesday 06 July.   

Busy Bees 
If your child received their Busy Bee Stamp this week this will be celebrated next week as assembly had to be 
postponed due to the Year 1 Great Fire of London Theatre visit. 

Reporting Absence 
A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company called 
Studybugs which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence securely. To get 
the free Studybugs app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents).  If your child is 
unwell it is your responsibility to inform the school of this. 

Forest School Sessions 
Timetable for this half term was sent out half last term.  Paper copies are on the notice boards by the North Door 
and the South Door.  You are also able to check the timetable by clicking the following link Summer B Timetable. 

Lunch Menu 
Next week’s menu will be:  Week 1.  Please click on the following link to access the menu online: menu.  Paper 
copies are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class window.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    

https://studybugs.com/about/parents
https://www.purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Forest-School-timetable-Summer-B-2022.pdf
https://www.purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/School-Lunches-April-2022-to-October-2022.pdf

